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Freedom of Information request: Reference number FOI2025/00250 

Date of request: 28th February 

Request: 

Regarding Incident 097773 - 03072022 - St Marks Square 
 
During the interview, I was told that it might be possible to receive information, i.e. a ‘read-out’, from the 
Breathing Apparatus (BA) used in this fire (July 2022). Would it be possible to receive a copy of this in-
formation? 
Furthermore, I understand that BA crews have produced statements for this fire, and that there could be 
contemporaneous notes. Again, can I please request a copy of this. 

Response: 

In response to the above we can confirm that the London Fire Brigade do not hold any BA data for this 
incident.  

The BA crew did not produce statements. If our Fire Investigation team attended they would have pro-
duced notes. This should have been a part of the interview process. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/  
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